
UPDATES/REMINDERS FOR DECEMBER 

United Nations Convention on the Rights of the Child 

Article 27: Every child has the right to a standard of living  that is good enough to meet 

their physical, social & mental needs. Governments must help families who cannot afford 

to provide this. 

 

 We have just delivered another successful Christmas Play and would like to thank everyone who 

contributed in any way and for all the kind words of encouragement we received afterwards via 

email, texts, voicemails and in children’s home school books Very much appreciated.  Huge        

congratulations need to go to the children in particular, as ever they excelled themselves on the 

night and made everyone so proud!  With your help, our play to date has raised a phenomenal 

£3562.87 which exceeds any amount ever for an APS Christmas Performance and for this, we are 

indebted to your generosity yet again. 

 

 A special thank you must also be extended to our hard-working PTA who worked away behind the 

scenes to make our raffle the success it always is.  They approached businesses for donations, with 

one member receiving over 20 from various companies! Members then wrapped boxes at home in 

their own time and came in to school to put together the prizes. Very much appreciated ladies, we 

are indebted to your dedication. 

 

 There are still a number of Christmas Performance DVD’s for sale at £12 if anyone would like to 

place an order. 

 

 Our Christmas Jumper Day on Fri 14 December in aid of Save The Children raised £134 and we shall 

send this donation off to them. 

 

 A reminder that this Friday is Non-Uniform Day & children DO NOT need to pay £1 for this privilege 

this month. 

 

 School closes at 12 noon on Friday, with early dinners and buses home both available. 

 

 Applications for September 2019 children open online from Wednesday 02 January. 

 

 Children return to school on Thursday 03 January. 

 

 It just remains for us to wish you all a Merry Christmas & a peaceful 2019. 


